
   Westminster News-Nov. 22nd  2020                     

  Pulling together to get things done, to the glory of God.          
     

     website www.westminsterunitedchurch.org - (Ctrl click). 

      The church office phone # is : 905-682-8140  
                   Email westminsteruc@cogeco.net 
 

   Services are in the sanctuary -{Entrance  at the side door}.                       

                 Our Minister is Rev. Dr. Paul Miller.  

                  All Covid 19 Protocols are in place. 
  

                      Happy  Birthday 
                           Nov 22- Ryan Kennedy.  
                                   24- Caitlyn Kennedy 
                                   25- Donna Gough,                                                                 

 Anyone who is interested in helping Jude with the video 
recording of our Sunday services please contact  him at 
(jukudera@hotmail.com) or see him after church. 
   These and the Sermon videos, are accessible on our 
website (address at top of this page)/worship page,  
 
   Today and for the next few weeks, after the church 
 service we  will have craft group creations for sale 
downstairs in the craft room. If you have family or 
friends who would like to come out at another time 
please speak to Shirley Warner. Covid rules apply as 
always. 
 

Fundraiser; -- ‘Fall Themed  Masks’ will be available for 
purchase in the Fellowship Hall  at a Cost of $5.00. 
All proceeds going to the Church.  
 

Shirley Horner thanks  the congregation for the card of 
get well wishes, as she recovers in hospital. 

Decorating the Sanctuary for Christmas, will take 
place this Tuesday at 9am. Anyone wishing to help, be 
here at 9am  wearing your masks of course. 
 

     'Christmas Tree' goods for Community Care'  --   
Bring canned food items to build our Christmas tree of 
cans in the sanctuary, and watch it grow.  
 

Niagara's housing and homelessness action plan 
                   There will be an online presentation  
   on Niagara's housing and homelessness action plan,  
     taking place on November 24th , from 7:30-9 p.m.  
           If any Westminster people are interested ---- 

                               In order to participate,  

               please email-   lressler@live.ca 
 

Due to the Covid 19 epidemic  there will be                                                      
no ‘Children’s Christmas Shopping  Day’ this year. 

However we would appreciate donations of   
NEW children’s mitts, gloves, & hats,  

which  we will pass on to Connaught School. 
 

  Individuals using e-transfers are asked to use only the 
password prayer.        Please DO NOT use other passwords as it 
makes processing the e-transfers less efficient. -- Thanks, -  Jude. 
 

    The Prayer cycle church for this Sunday Nov. 22nd. 
   is  ‘Grace United Church’, Caledonia, - Ontario 
 

    Remember Cave Springs Camp in your offerings. 
 

 If you have news, or thoughts to share,  please call, Dave Mayer 
at -905-687-9046, leave a clear message, or-just your name 
or number for a return call. Or better still -e-mail me at--   
dave.mayer@sympatico.ca  
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